The Kenton County Board of Education is pleased to congratulate our newest

National Board Certified Teacher

in earning this prestigious achievement

Sarah Foltz

Dixie Heights High School

National Board Certification is a highly respected professional voluntary credential and provides numerous benefits to teachers, students and schools. It was designed to develop, retain and recognize accomplished teachers and to generate ongoing improvement in schools. Nationally, more than 125,000 teachers have achieved National Board Certification representing three percent of the national teaching population. It is the most respected professional certification available in K-12 education.

Thank you Sarah, for your commitment to excellence in education.